
CABRESTO ROAD RECONSTRUCTION PROJECT - 
TOPOGRAPHIC SURVEY NOTIFICATION 

If you have any questions, please contact Wilson & Company’s Project 
Engineer Claudia Diaz, at mobile no, 575.642.9401

or email at claudia.diaz@wilsonco.com.
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CADD WORK: 
MAY 22  - JUNE 9THND
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Please be advised that the Village has retained its Consultant, 
Wilson & Company, to commence topographic survey of 
Cabresto Road. You may see temporary roadway signs, 

equipment, and personnel wearing vests that are performing 
field survey of the corridor.

QUESTIONS?

The topographic survey is employed in the 

Road Reconstruction Design. 

Thank you for your patience!
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ATTENTION RESIDENTS OF CABRESTO ROAD:

FIELD WORK: 
MAY 8  - MAY 17 , MAY 22  - MAY 26TH TH


